
Bowls of chili benefit CASA
On March 4 from 5-10pm Coyote Grill will serve $1 bowls of
chili with proceeds going to CASA.

The restaurant is in the Round Hill center by Safeway.

CASA  will  be  sharing  information  about  is  upcoming  new
advocate training that begins March 9.

For more information, call Kelly Parker or Amanda Morozumi at
(530) 573.3072.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/03/bowls-of-chili-benefit-casa/

